Maria Del Mar Alvarez Munoz
Flat B
170 North Gower Street

London NW1 2ND

April 10 2024

Development Management
Camden Council

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street WC1 8EQ

Dear Sirs,
PP ref 12612275, 168 North Gower Street NW12ND

I am the owner of property on the first floor at 170 North Gower Street,
which is directly next to and shares a party wall with 168 North Gower
Street. | have a long large window opening onto the existing lightwell
and wish to register my objection to the proposed development or any
development which reduces the volume of the lightwell leading to a loss
of light and air.

My second reason to object to this application is that the proposal will
increase the density of occupancy in the property, putting more
pressure on a street which does not have adequate provision for storage
of refuse or domestic waste.

Maria Del Mar Alvarez Munoz



